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A majority of all used US imports have either been in accidents, been stolen, been flooded,
salvaged and rebuilt and shipped to Europe or are subject to open recalls. For 30 years,
CARFAX has been collecting data on US vehicles from thousands of sources and has helped
millions of used car shoppers reduce their risk of getting stuck with a vehicle that has costly
hidden problems. For more than 30 years, CARFAX has been helping millions of used car
shoppers make better purchase decisions and avoid expensive hidden problems. In addition,
CARFAX has helped used car dealers around the world to build trust with their customers and
sell their American cars with confidence. With more than 14 billion records, CARFAX has built
up its database with the help of its partners and sources, including government offices, law
enforcement agencies, service and repair shops, car dealerships, insurance companies and
many more. In addition to publicly available information, CARFAX has collected information
from many independent reliable sources. Thanks for the service, the price was absolutely worth.
Immediately to the Internet, paid with credit card and in 10 minutes I had the report. Vehicle
imported from California to Lithuania. For some weeks "Babs" is now with us and we have a lot
of fun with the car. Buying Used American Cars? Search by VIN. Instant Access. We offer you
unique vehicle history to help you make better purchase decisions. Trusted by millions of
users. Worldwide market leader. The most popular blog articles How to detect mileage rollback?
Mileage rollback is one of the most occurring types of fraud in the selling process of used cars.
However, there are ways to detect mileage fraud. Even though odometer fraud is difficult to
detect for the untrained eye, it is not an impossible task. Import a car from the USA. There are a
few advantages to buying a American used car. Check the Service History of a Car. How
important is the service history of a car? CARFAX takes a look at these questions and explains
the importance of the service history of a car, as well as where you can find the complete
history of service records. Make a VIN Search. Introduced for the model year as the replacement
for the Ford F-series panel van , the model line is currently in its fourth generation. Produced in
multiple design variations for both retail and commercial sale, the E-Series was developed as a
van for either cargo or passenger use, and as a cutaway van chassis and stripped chassis a
chassis without bodywork. Since the model year, only the latter two designs are offered, as
Ford replaced E-Series vans with the Ford Transit. From to , the E-Series van was the
best-selling full-size van in the United States. The model line entered its 60th year of production
for , second only to the Ford F-Series in production since within Ford Motor Company in terms
of longevity. Prior to its closure, Lorain Assembly Lorain, Ohio assembled the model line from
to Ford released the first-generation Ford Econoline on September 21, for the model year. Three
models were available, a cargo van, a passenger van also sold under the Station Bus and Club
Wagon names , and a forward-control pickup truck. Competing directly against the rear-engine
Chevrolet Corvair van and Volkswagen Transporter , the Ford Econoline established multiple
design precedents adopted by successive American vans, including the Chevrolet Van and
Dodge A While also a forward-control vehicle, Ford introduced a mid-engine configuration. The
first-generation Ford Econoline was based on the Ford Falcon compact car range. For , the six
became standard, with a cubic-inch six introduced as an option. A three-speed manual was
standard, with a Dagenham four-speed manual introduced for and discontinued in ; the
cubic-inch engine was offered with a 3-speed automatic in , and the larger two engines were
both offered with a 3-speed automatic as an option thereafter. In contrast to the Falcon, the
Econoline was fitted with a solid front axle and a solid rear axle suspension with leaf springs for
all four wheels. In its body design, the Ford Econoline adapted several elements of the
Volkswagen Type 2 while making major departures with other design features to accommodate
its mid-engine layout. In line with Volkswagen, the Econoline positioned the front seats above
the front axle, making it a cabover -style configuration similar to the Jeep Forward Control. The
grille placed below the headlights was a design feature borrowed loosely from the Ford Thames
E a predecessor of the Ford Transit. The mid-engine placement enlarged the cargo area, as the
engine compartment was located forward of the flat load floor. Through its production, the
first-generation Ford Econoline was offered in several variants. Alongside the standard 6-door
cargo van, an 8-door version adding 2 doors on the driver side was added for For , a panel van
was introduced, deleting side loading doors altogether. For , a "Super Van" extended-length
body was introduced, extending the body 18 inches behind the rear axle. Econoline cargo vans
except panel vans were offered with or without side windows in several configurations.
Alongside the Ford Falcon, the Ford Econoline was expanded into a product line including
several vehicles. In Canada, the Econoline was marketed through both the sales networks of
both Ford and Lincoln-Mercury as a Mercury , to increase its presence outside of urban areas.
Introduced alongside the cargo van in , Ford introduced two passenger variants of the
Econoline branded as part of the Falcon range. Introduced as a bodystyle for , the Ford
Econoline pickup truck derived its body from the cargo van. Similar in configuration to the

Chevrolet Corvair pickup , the Econoline pickup bed saw no engine intrusion related to the
engine compartment. While far shorter than the similar-GVWR F, the Econoline pickup was
designed with a 7-foot long pickup bed sized between the two F-Series offerings. Two versions
of the cab were offered, a standard "3-window" cab and an optional "5-window", which added
wraparound windows to the cab corners. The introduction of the cubic-inch engine for
necessitated a larger engine compartment, intruding slightly into the cargo bed to provide
clearance for the transmission bellhousing. The same year, a "Spring Special" package was
offered as a trim option. At the time of its launch, Ford projected the Econoline pickup truck to
outsell the van, but buyers reversed the trend, with the van outselling the pickup truck
nine-to-one. When branding its truck offerings under the Mercury brand, Ford of Canada
maximized its presence in rural area serviced by either Ford or Lincoln-Mercury but not both. As
with the Mercury M-series trucks, the Mercury Econoline was largely identical to its Ford
namesake differing primarily in badging ; the model was marketed in Canada as a cargo and
passenger van and a pickup truck. After , production of the model line was sourced from the
United States. Production numbers of Mercury Econolines were low; for example, a total of 1,
Mercury Econoline pickup trucks were built in As the result of a lengthy United Auto Workers
strike in , the launch of the second-generation Econoline van was delayed almost four months
until January Instead of calling it a or Shedding its Falcon roots, the second-generation
Econoline became a heavier-duty vehicle, sharing many of its underpinnings with the F-series
full-size pickups. While the unibody construction of the previous-generation van was carried
over, a major change was made in the overall layout in the body and chassis of the Econoline.
To build a heavier-duty chassis, the mid-engine forward-control layout was abandoned in favor
of a front-engine layout with the axle placed forward; this also allowed the use of the " Twin
I-Beam " front suspension used in the F-series trucks. With the change of chassis and axle
configurations, the Econoline gained a conventional hood for engine access though most
engine access remained from the interior. To aid in engine compartment ventilation, the model
was given a conventional grille, styled similar to the F series. For , the grille was redesigned to
match the updated F series. For , a sliding rear door became an option; introduced on a cutaway
van chassis was the Hi-Cube van, a cab-chassis version of the Econoline with a box-van body.
The introduction of the cab-chassis variant would become popular in the recreational-vehicle
industry a Class C RV , a segment still dominated by the E series in the s. Inside of the
Econoline, the shift of the engine location moved the engine housing from between the seats to
in front of the driver and front passenger, under the windshield. While the Econoline cargo van
remained, it was joined by an Econoline passenger van replacing the Falcon van. Based on an
all-new chassis , Ford became the first American manufacturer to adapt body-on-frame
construction to a full-size van. The new-generation Econoline would become common not only
in its own right, but as the basis for other vehicles. With a full frame, the Econoline became
popular as a cutaway van chassis ; the design served as a basis for many ambulances, and
various types of trucks and buses. The shared drivetrain with the F-Series marked the
beginning of aftermarket four-wheel drive conversions. During the s, the Econoline became
popular as a basis for van conversions. Using the sparsely-equipped Econoline cargo van as a
basis, a luxurious interior was fitted, along with extensive customization of the exterior. To
increase the versatility of the full-size van line, the Econoline was developed using
body-on-frame construction for the first time. In addition to increasing the strength of the
chassis, the configuration allowed more commonality with the F-series trucks. As before, the
Twin I-Beam front suspension was used. In its new configuration, the engine was moved further
forward and lowered relative to the body. After the model year, the inch wheelbase Club Wagon
passenger van was discontinued, and the inch wheelbase Econoline Cargo Van was
discontinued after the model year, leaving the inch wheelbase as the sole option. In , to increase
the fuel economy of the Econoline without a major loss in engine output, Ford introduced the
option of a 6. The diesel V8 engines were available only in Econoline s or Club Wagons sold on
the same chassis. The cutaway version was available with the larger 5. Due to the popularity of
automatic transmissions in full-size vans, Ford discontinued all manual transmissions after the
model year. The column-shifted 3-speed departed after , leaving the floor-shifted 4-speed
overdrive manual as standard. The four-speed was replaced by a Mazda-sourced 5-speed M5OD
for Unlike its predecessors, Ford designed the Econoline with a "two-box" layout. Similar to the
Ford Transit of the time, the configuration moved the engine as far forward as possible and
lower in the chassis than in its predecessor; although the hood was nearly twice as long, the
hoodline was much lower. A higher degree of parts commonality with the F series made itself
known in the bodystyling: the vent windows, taillights, bumpers, and wheels were common
items between the two vehicles. In , a minor facelift updated the grille design; round headlights
were replaced by rectangular units. Although the Ford Aerostar minivan would introduce styling

far different from the Econoline, the basic styling of the full-size van would heavily influence the
Ford Ranger and its SUV offspring, the Ford Bronco II. Inside, the redesign of the chassis
expanded interior room, though the rear of the engine still remained between the front seats; an
engine cover still provided access for servicing. Sharing many controls with the F series, the
new design also improved interior ergonomics. In three body sizes, the Econoline was
produced in a cargo van and passenger van, with the latter produced in three trim levels; base,
Custom and Chateau. In addition, the Club Wagon was produced solely as a passenger van.
While the third-generation chassis was largely carried over, the body and interior underwent a
complete redesign. As with the smaller Ford Aerostar , the fourth-generation model line was
offered two body lengths on a common wheelbase. For , to adopt a nomenclature closer in line
to that of Ford full-size trucks, the Econoline was renamed the E-Series. From onward, the
E-Series has remained in production solely for commercial markets in cutaway-cab and stripped
chassis configurations. Sharing many components with F-Series trucks, the E-Series retained
the "Twin I-Beam" front suspension used by rear-wheel drive Ford trucks in North America from
the s to the early s. The rear suspension was a live rear axle with rear leaf springs. For the
model year, the chassis underwent its largest revisions of the fourth generation. In an effort to
improve handling and safety, larger brakes were added, improved steering, rollover stability
control , and a higher GVWR. On or series vans, a 7. During , the IDI diesel was replaced by a 7.
For , the E-Series underwent a revision of its engine lineup, retaining only the 7. Sharing its
gasoline engines with the tenth-generation F-Series , a 4. The 5. For , the 7. While gaining an
intercooler over its predecessor, due to the lack of airflow in the engine compartment compared
to Super Duty trucks , Ford had to detune the E-Series version of the 6. For , the 4. The 6.
Diesels were no longer offered after the model year. For , the E-Series gained flexible-fuel
capability with 4. In May , the final 4. For , the 6. During its production, the fourth-generation
E-series underwent minor revisions in and , with a major revision in ; for , the model line
underwent an additional update. The cargo van was sold as a two-passenger vehicle, with the
passenger van sold in various configurations, including 5, 8, 9, 12, and 15 passengers. During
its production, the fourth-generation model line underwent several name changes. As with the
previous generation, the Econoline was sold as both a cargo van and as a passenger van
Econoline Wagon with the Ford Club Wagon sold only as a passenger van. Toward the end of
the s, Ford began to phase out the use of the Econoline and Club Wagon nameplates. For , the
Club Wagon nameplate was discontinued in favor of Econoline Wagon. For , the Chateau was
dropped, replaced by the E Traveler; due to low sales, it was dropped after a single model year.
For , to commemorate the 50th year of production, Ford offered a 50th Anniversary Edition of
the E-Series. Offered on XLT Wagons, the option package was distinguished by blue metallic
paint, embroidered seatbacks, and exterior badging. For the model year, the body of the
Econoline underwent a complete redesign. In contrast to its GM and Dodge competitors, the
two-box body configuration made a return. To optimize the aerodynamics of the van body, the
hood was angled slightly downward and the windshield was raked back though far less than the
Aerostar. If specified, all side and rear window glass was flush-mounted to the body, along with
wraparound taillamp lenses; flush-mounted composite headlamps were an option standard on
all Club Wagons. When redesigning the interior of the E-series, the driver compartment
underwent extensive modernization. While space between the front seats was again dominated
by the front-mounted engine, a redesign of the engine cover freed up additional passenger
room. Sharing controls and components with the F-Series and Aerostar, the model line became
the first full-size van equipped with a standard driver-side airbag except for series models,
exempted by their GVWR. The instrument panel received more legible instruments but no
tachometer ; a 6-digit LCD odometer replaced the previous 5-digit analog unit. For , CFC-free Ra
air-conditioning refrigerant was adopted beginning with September production. For , the
E-series underwent a revision of both its exterior and interior, largely to bring its appearance in
line with other Ford trucks. The previous egg-crate grille was replaced by an eight-hole
oval-shaped cutout matching the Explorer and F The interior underwent a complete redesign,
adopting an all-new dashboard. Following the adoption of dual airbags for all versions , the
"brick"-style steering wheel was replaced by one with a center-mounted horn. To improve the
convenience of interior controls, rotary switches for climate controls were introduced, along
with a double-DIN radio. The instrument panel was redesigned, reintroducing an analog
odometer. The front seats underwent a redesign, relocating the seatbelt mounting to the
B-pillars. For , the E-series underwent an exterior update, adopting the grille introduced by the E
Super Duty see below. The new grille shifted the Ford Blue Oval emblem from the hood to the
center of the grille for the first time since ; based on trim, the grille was either dark gray or
chrome. The front turn signal lenses were changed from clear to amber their first change since
Coinciding with the exterior revision, the interior saw several updates. While the dashboard

remained essentially unchanged, the engine cover was redesigned including redesigned cup
holders ; the design now included a center-mounted glovebox absent from the E-Series since
For , the instrument cluster was updated with a digital odometer; heavy-duty vans now offered a
tachometer as an option. Sharing a number of chassis components with the F Super Duty, the E
was distinguished by a grille styled in line with Super Duty pickup trucks with a three horizontal
slots between two vertical openings. To accommodate the wider, heavier-duty front axle, the
van body was fitted with a larger front bumper and plastic fender flares shared with the F truck.
Several wheelbases were offered, ranging between Following the model year, Ford ended
production of the E Super Duty the E currently remains in production. For the model year, the
fourth-generation E-series underwent its most extensive revision since its introduction. While
the chassis itself saw few fundamental changes, the bodyshell saw a major update to the
exterior and interior. Largely concentrated forward of the windshield, the redesign included new
fenders, a new hood, and a much larger grille. To increase parts commonality, the grille and
headlights were shared with the revision of the Super Duty trucks. For , the dashboard
underwent its own redesign sharing only the steering column with the previous version. Further
increasing parts commonality with the Super Duty, the instrument panel was redesigned
standardizing a tachometer ; the glovebox was shifted from the engine cover to ahead of the
passenger seat. Sharing additional components with the Super Duty, the model line gained the
Ford Sync system and in-dash navigation as options. For the first time in a full-size van, the
E-series was offered with a rear-view backup camera as an option. For the model year, Ford
discontinued sales of the E-Series passenger and cargo vans, replacing them with the
fourth-generation Ford Transit. While the E-Series had remained the best-selling vehicle in the
full-size van segment since , [24] [25] the model line had seen little change since on a chassis
introduced for the model year. From onward, the E-Series has remained in production entirely
for commercial sale, with all examples produced as incomplete vehicles. The model line is
currently offered in two configurations: cutaway-cab open-cab, to be fitted with second-party
rear body and stripped-chassis no body, to be fitted with complete second-party body. Sold
outside of North America since , the Transit was introduced to the United States and Canada,
offering increased fuel economy and additional body configurations over the E-Series.
Following the discontinuation of E-Series passenger vans, the powertrain underwent a revision,
with the 6. Initially planned to continue production until the end of the s, [16] Ford extended the
life of the E-Series into its sixth decade, unveiling a revised model line. Replacing both the 6.
The largest overhead-valve V8 since the 7. For the first time since , the E-Series is fitted with a
new tilt-telescope steering column [29] [30] and the first redesign of the instrument cluster since
; both components are derived from the F and Super Duty trucks. From Wikipedia, the free
encyclopedia. Motor vehicle. Ford Econoline TravelWagon camper interior. This section needs
expansion. You can help by adding to it. December Gasoline : 4. Archived from the original on
June 14, Retrieved May 31, Ford Transit: Fifty Years. Retrieved 29 February Retrieved November
23, Retrieved February 6, Ford Pickup Trucks. American cars of the s. Retrieved Archived from
the original on 22 January Vintage truck magazine. Archived from the original on 12 November
American Dream Cars. Fleet Owner. FM Business Publications. Retrieved October 28, Ford
Authority. Edmunds Inside Line. March 9, Archived from the original on March 20, Ford Motor
Company Media Center. March 1, September 13, Archived from the original on September 12,
Detroit News. Archived from the original on January 3, Archived from the original on May 25,
Blue Oval News. March 7, Ford Motor Company. The Truth About Cars. Auto Trends Magazine.
Retrieved 31 July Sales Records". Sales Record". Retrieved April 28, November 17, USA: Ford.
Retrieved January 10, January 5, Retrieved February 12, January 4, Retrieved August 10, Ford
vehicles. E-Series Cutaway F F Category Commons. Categories : s cars s cars s cars s cars s
cars s cars Cars introduced in Cab over vehicles Class 3 truck Class 4 truck Ford vehicles
Mid-engined vehicles Motor vehicles manufactured in the United States Rear-wheel-drive
vehicles School bus chassis Vans Minibuses. Hidden categories: All articles lacking reliable
references Articles lacking reliable references from July Articles with short description Short
description is different from Wikidata Articles to be expanded from December All articles to be
expanded Articles using small message boxes Commons category link from Wikidata.
Namespaces Article Talk. Views Read Edit View history. Help Learn to edit Community portal
Recent changes Upload file. Download as PDF Printable version. Wikimedia Commons. Ford
F-series panel truck. FR layout. Ford Windsor V8. Navistar 7. Ford Essex V6. Wikimedia
Commons has media related to Ford E-Series. Pickup truck. Bronco Sport. Mustang Mach-E.
Bronco II. Expedition Max. Explorer Sport Trac. F-Series all. SVT Lightning. SVT Raptor. Super
Duty. Compact MPV. Transit Connect. E-Series cutaway chassis only. A majority of all used US
imports have either been in accidents, been stolen, been flooded, salvaged and rebuilt and
shipped to Europe or are subject to open recalls. For 30 years, CARFAX has been collecting

data on US vehicles from thousands of sources and has helped millions of used car shoppers
reduce their risk of getting stuck with a vehicle that has costly hidden problems. For more than
30 years, CARFAX has been helping millions of used car shoppers make better purchase
decisions and avoid expensive hidden problems. In addition, CARFAX has helped used car
dealers around the world to build trust with their customers and sell their American cars with
confidence. With more than 14 billion records, CARFAX has built up its database with the help
of its partners and sources, including government offices, law enforcement agencies, service
and repair shops, car dealerships, insurance companies and many more. In addition to publicly
available information, CARFAX has collected information from many independent reliable
sources. Thanks for the service, the price was absolutely worth. Immediately to the Internet,
paid with credit card and in 10 minutes I had the report. Vehicle imported from California to
Lithuania. For some weeks "Babs" is now with us and we have a lot of fun with the car. Buying
Used American Cars? Search by VIN. Instant Access. We offer you unique vehicle history to
help you make better purchase decisions. Trusted by millions of users. Worldwide market
leader. The most popular blog articles How to detect mileage rollback? Mileage rollback is one
of the most occurring types of fraud in the selling process of used cars. However, there are
ways to detect mileage fraud. Even though odometer fraud is difficult to detect for the untrained
eye, it is not an impossible task. Import a car from the USA. There are a few advantages to
buying a American used car. Check the Service History of a Car. How important is the service
history of a car? CARFAX takes a look at these questions and explains the importance of the
service history of a car, as well as where you can find the complete history of service records.
Make a VIN Search. Make Ford. Model Econoline E Stock Custom van great for off grid
vacations! Runs excellent, low miles, custom hightop, interior almost complete, perfect for
DIYer! Make it your own! She is also equipped with a Ford engine that has 52, miles. Make
Shasta Sprite. Model SB. A newer awning has been put on this RV 1 year ago. Solar Panel on
the roof for battery recharge. New tires including spare. Slight notice of rust around the back
bedroom window. Wallpaper slightly bubbling in back bedroom and kitchen. Stock Shasta
Ready for the Beach or Camping! She is also equipped with a Ford engine that has 46, miles.
Reason for selling is does not use rv much anymore. The van has only 41, miles and runs as
new at highway speeds with loads of power! It seats up to 3 wheelchairs and up to 6 passengers
plus driver. Ready to be put into service! Clean, fully equipped and in great condition. Perfect
for medical transport, assisted living, senior day care, families with a disabled family member,
handicapped mobility, ambulette, tours, charters, shuttle service, church, and adults. Excellent
opportunity for starting your new transportation business! This vehicle is one of a kind, and
they are not easy to find with such low mileage! The engine starts easily and runs smoothly.
The automatic transmission shifts well and without hesitation. All other mechanical functions
are in excellent working condition. The tires are very good condition with a substantial amount
of the tread remaining. The interior is in excellent condition having been kept clean and free
from dirt and stains. The exterior is very good with only normal wear and tear. Fire extinguisher
and safety equipment is located throughout. Authorized Resources Ltd. Our inventory consists
of both gas and diesel powered vehicles perfect for tour, charters, church, camp, limo,
transportation companies, senior day care, handicapped assisted living, airport, and medical
transport. We specialize in dealer to dealer sales and will assist in shipping and transportation
arrangements. Please feel free to call and work out your arrangements with Charlie at We hope
you are our next satisfied buyer! We reserve the right to end a listing if a vehicle is no longer
available for sale. Please keep this in mind when planning your purchasing strategy. Buyer will
be responsible for their own licensing and sales tax requirements in their state of registration if
outside New York. Buyer can inspect vehicle at our premises during business hours with an
appointment. Seller reserves the right to cancel your bid if you have any negative feedback or
have a "0" rating. Please call us with all of your questions at! We reserve the right to notify
bidders and cancel an auction early. We shall not be held liable for any such cancellation.
Balance of Purchase Price is due within 5 business days of sale closing date. Unless stated
otherwise or prohibited by law, all vehicles are considered commercial vehicles and are sold
"As Is" and as shown in the photos. Free online application. Fast credit response. Lock in
today's low rate for leasing or purchase!! To get started, Apply Now! Contact us today at for
more information, or fill out our Online Credit Application to begin the pre-approval process
today. Shipping Information Delivery arranged anywhere in North America!! Terms of Sale
Overview We reserve the right to end this listing at anytime should the vehicle no longer be
available for sale. The following terms of sale apply to all of our listings. Buyer agrees to pay
remaining balance due plus applicable fees and taxes within 5 business days of the close of the
auction. All financial transactions must be completed before delivery of the vehicle. Payment
Methods: Cash in person , certified or cashiers check, bank transfers, or 3rd-party financing.

Fees and Taxes: In-state buyers New York will be responsible for sales tax at the time of
purchase. Thirty day temporaty tags available at extra cost for out of state buyers. Please read
our Detailed Terms of Sale before placing your bid. Neither the dealership nor eBizAutos is
responsible for misprints on prices or equipment. It is the customer's sole responsibility to
verify the accuracy of the prices with the dealer, including the pricing for all added accessories.
All Rights Reserved. Make Ford F Diesel 7. All are functioning except inverter. For this reason
its weight is higher by about lbs, originally lbs kg. For a detailed pictured list of the interior send
an e-mail to: jhbinz ggaweb. The pickup has cloth seating. The Crew Cab comes with standard
rear bench seating. Interior features include air conditioning, 5 seats, grab handles over rear
doors, auxiliary power outlet, and dual cup holders and a remote keyless entry system. The split
front bench includes an armrest with storage area big enough for a laptop The trailer tow
mirrors have special optics and extend well away from the body to provide a better view. Engine
- - It features a 7. This is a factory made camper. It has a
shower,generator,toilet,sink,fridge,microwave,hot water heater and much more. The front half is
camper and the rear half is box truck. There is no door between them. I got this accident
damaged and fixed it. I have not used it in several years and it needs some TLC. Check
brakes,change fluids etc Neat camper. I'm trying to simplify so that's why it's up for sale. Email
or Call daytime Mon-Fri It was owned for the first 6 years in FL and has been in TN ever since.
Interior The interior of this unit is in excellent condition! It is smoke, odor, and leak free. All
appliances and systems have been recently tested and they all function properly. We have fully
detailed and sanitized the interior. The upholstery and carpet has been thoroughly cleaned. The
bathroom and all appliances have been detailed and sanitized. Exterior The exterior is in
remarkable condition as well! It is free of any significant blemishes has some light scratches on
passenger quarter panel. All lights and signals are in perfect working order. The tires and
battery are brand new. The exterior paint is in great shape. We have recently buffed and waxed
the entire motorhome. This Airstream is ready to hit the road! Feel free to email or call me with
any questions or concerns! Payment There are no fees or taxes associated with the sale of this
unit. Cashiers Check, Cash, or bank wire-transfer are accepted. All paperwork will be ready at
the time of pickup. If you choose to have the unit shipped, all documents will be expedited.
Please inquire for more details! Make Phoenix Cruiser. Model 2, Exterior does show wear in a
few places, but nothing that can't be repainted or restriped, cosmetic only! The RV will receive a
fresh oil service and generator service before it leaves the lot. All equipment on board will be
inspected by our service department making sure all is completely functioning for the next
owner. You will receive a thorough walk through on pick up day, and are invited to stay the
night at one of our hook up sites to get comfy with your coach before leaving us. If you have
any in depth questions on condition of this motor home or would like to schedule a time to see
it locally, please do not hesitate to contact us Make Fleetwood. Ford E super duty chassis with a
5. New front brakes, rear bilstein shocks and Firestone air bags. Everything works perfect. No
mechanical issues. Make Winnebago. Model Minnie Winnie. Toyo tires non smoker. No pets
very nice rv. Come check it out. Offered is a beautiful gulfstream cavalier motorhome built on an
E Super duty ford chassis with a Triton V engine that has only miles on it. Engine runs like new!
Well maintained. Motorhome is in great shape and is fully equipped and self contained. It is air
conditioned and gets super cold. Bathroom has toilet, sink and shower. It has a fridge and
freezer that run on the 30 amp hookup as well as the equipped propane tank. Propane also runs
the three burner stove and oven as well as the furnace with its own thermostat. It has a kitchen
sink with two sinks in one and over the stove is a full sized microwave. When not hooked up it
can run equipment off of the Generac watt generator. Priced to move and is generously
discounted. Great deal for a very nice fully self contained motorhome with low miles! The RV
passed Maryland state inspection with flying colors in June of this year. Asking 12, â€” OBO.
Contact John Ford E 5. Runs great! Newly sealed roof. Sleeps 6 comfortably. Master bed and
bathroom with shower in rear, Over the range microwave, 3 burner stove with oven. Plenty of
storage space. New faucet. Patio awning, spare tire. Driver and passenger seat and sofa are
Flex Steel. Both sofa and Dinette make into beds. Day and Night shades, Outside awning, 32
gallon freshwater, 35 gallon grey, 15 gallon black, 37 gallon gas tank capacity, 4K Onan
generator, with auto starter front and rear coach, All original paperwork and owners manual, a
compact yet versatile recreational vehicle, loaded with features, designed for your comfort, and
convenience. Call For any additional information needed. Know as the sports car of RV's! Great
size, easy to drive and park. Very low miles. Has a spotless Fiberglass roof. Has Large Solar
Panel. Flat Panel TV. On the E Super Duty Chassis. Many options and extras. All prices listed
are subject to change without notice and do not include tax, licensing, DMV and other fees. All
units are subject to prior sale. Length, weight and specifications are approximate. Lemke RV
compiled this list of features, specifications, equipment and options as a guide. No

representation or warranties, either express or implied, are made as to the accuracy of the
information herein. Please verify for yourself all items listed and specifications before purchase.
Any Question Call Joe or Nacho. Biloxi, MS. Houston, TX. Clermont, FL. Fort Lauderdale, FL.
Casper, WY. Los Angeles, CA. Bemidji, MN. Alert Successfully Created. Save search. RVs for
Sale Ford E Category - Length 20 Posted Yesterday. Ford E Camper engine 7. Year Make Ford
Model -. Category - Length - Posted Over 1 Month. Year Make Ford F Diesel 7. Year - Make Model -. Year Make Phoenix Cruiser Model 2, Prev 1 2 3 Next. Dealer POP Yachts 2. ZIP Code.
Year minYear Apply Filters Clear Search. Daily Weekly No Emails. Submit Cancel. Choose Your
Option. We offer an industry leading 1-year warranty on every part type we sell. All of our
engines and transmissions carry a 1-year warranty with optional extensions up to 2 additional
years. Claims on engine warranties are limited to manufacturer defects in the pistons, heads,
block, crankshafts, rockers, and oil pumps. Though additional parts and accessories may be
attached upon purchase, coverage does not extend to sensors, switches, cables, electronics,
belts, hoses, water pumps, or manifolds, nor damage caused through overheating or improper
lubrication. Due to the COVID pandemic, your order may arrive later than expected so please
allow an extra few working days for your order to arrive. We can ship anywhere in the 48
contiguous U. We do not require a core charge or a return of the old part or engine. The more
local you shop, the more you save off the shipping cost. It typically takes us approximately
business days to process a credit back to your account and business days for the credit to
appear on your account. Note all returns and cancellations require a prior authorization. Terms :
All returns and cancellations may be subject to shipping charges, unless caused by our error or
cancelled by the customer prior to shipping. No returns without prior authorization from the
Supplier see Contact Us page. Replacements : It is company policy that we receive the original
auto part back before sending you a replacement auto part. The original auto part must be
returned using the provided shipping label. The shipping cost for both the original and the
replacement auto part is a cost attributed to the shipper at hand. Note, if these auto parts are
not shipped back to the supplier within 30 days of the delivery date of the replacement part, the
buyer's credit card is subject to a recharge for the initial cost of the original auto part minus the
initial shipping cost If you have any questions about the shipping back of the original part,
please contact customer service team at Press 2 for Returns open Monday-Friday pm EST Or
email cs allusedparts. Disclaimer : -Some of our units used engine, transmission, axle, etc. They
will need to be replaced before installation. Common items that are not guaranteed include but
not limited too nuts, bolts, links, seals, bushings, ball joints, brackets, bezel
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s, wiring, cables, sensors and other applicable items depending on the part. If they are not
serviceable, such as a pressed-in ball joint, they will be guaranteed. The purchased item may
need to be repainted, refinished, or reupholstered for proper color match. Technical Questions?
Contact the webmaster. Shopping Cart: Items. Contact Us. Order Tracking. Verify Your Part
Expand. Select Part Select Make Select Model Select Year There are 8 choices Choose One
Passenger Side pedestal passenger type electric regulator manual regulator gooseneck 3
mounting points electric regulator manual regulator Driver Side pedestal passenger type
electric regulator manual regulator gooseneck 3 mounting points electric regulator manual
regulator. Filters 21 Items. Price Mileage Nearby. Description Warranty Shipping Returns.
Nationwide Shipping: Due to the COVID pandemic, your order may arrive later than expected so
please allow an extra few working days for your order to arrive. More Details Less Details.

